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MONSTER BOWL 2024

Dear Women’s Symphony League Member:

Sunday, October 27", the Junior Symphony League will host our ONLY annual
fundraiser-Monster Bowl 2024. The funds raised by the Junior Symphony League
at this event will be donated to the East Texas Youth Orchestra and to the Music
Education Funds of the Women’s Symphony League.

We look forward to another scary successful year and need your help! Each JSL
member is required to collect $50 in donations for this event. Our goal is to
underwrite the cost of the entire night, so that 100% of the money raised through
JSL member pledges can be spent on music education!

Your support (at any level) would be greatly appreciated: Call your WSL friends
and make a pledge or simply mail a check to JSL at PO Box 7213 Tyler, TX 75711.
Be sure to note “Monster Bowl!” in the memo line on your check. You may also
donate online by visiting www.wsltyler.org or scan the QR code below.

Any amount is appreciated and every donation counts. With a membership at over
500, if every WSL member contributed just $10, we could easily cover the
expenses of this event with plenty to “spare.”

We are looking forward to a “ghoul time”! Please call if you have any questions.

Christie Schulty & Margo-Hillinv

713-560-3467 903-343-7355
2024 Monster Bowl Co-Chairmen
Jsltyler@gmail.com

Use this link or QR Code for Monster Bowl Sponsorship:
https://igfn.us/form/w_4leg
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